## Skip, Bob, Jim

## May 30th, Memorial Day 2016

## Meeting about same

## April 1st, 2016

Tyler prepared a schedule, and printed same, concerning flag placement on the cemeteries.

Bob and Skip to place them at the Long Neck cemetery

All locations are on an April/May time clock

We will continue to use regular medallions---no new ones to purchase for the time being

Bruce Martin just passed away.

We now have a mail box in the Town Hall mail room

We need to work on 501c

We need to advertise the event so that town's people will gather with us...a time and location schedule is necessary to advertise

Wreath placement

Some possible dignitaries to invite...Steve Baptiste, Phil Strawn, Selectmen

Who should we have as chaplain? John Monteiro, Paul Barnette?

Specific transportation should be scheduled

Dave Menard for flag locations

plus any interims Next meeting April 28th ... May 12... May 26

Next Moving Wall meeting in Jim Newman's previous office

Middleboro American Legion meets 1st and 3rd Mondays

Skip and Bob will be on WCTV for an interview on April  $4^{\text{th}}$  to talk about the Council and Memorial Day

Jim Bruce

Clerk